
The Sisseton Wahpeton Oyate (SWO) will be establishing its own community transit service starting May 
1, 2022 to serve the SWO on the Lake Traverse Reservation. Currently, SWO purchases transit service 

from Community Transit of Watertown.

In order to develop a new service plan SWO is seeking input on the current transit services offered and 
the needs of transit users. We will use the feedback to assist in establishing routes throughout the region.

Please use our online tool to take our transit survey and utilize the interactive map 
to identify areas where transit service is needed. Your input will help us develop a 
transit system for the SWO. Our online survey will remain open until April 30th.

Sisseton-Wahpeton Oyate Transit Study
https://klj.mysocialpinpoint.com/sisseton-wahpeton-oyate-transit-study

We will be conducting public meetings to gather input and 
share project information in the upcoming months.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we make 
this transition. If you have any questions or would like more 

information, please contact:

Cliff Eberhardt
Director SWO DOT

Office Phone: 605-698-8355
CliffordE@swo-nsn.gov
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